AGNEL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND DESIGN,
ASSAGAO, BARDEZ, GOA

AITD/ADM-CIR/16/2022/ 21 13.10.2022

CIRCULAR

All Students are hereby informed that traditional day will be held on 14.10.2022 (Friday)
on account of celebration for the upcoming Diwali (Deepavali) at our campus. All are

requested to come in Indian Traditional Attire. Classes will be held as usual.
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. J.William
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